
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 12, 2008 
 
 
Basloe, Levin, Cuccaro, LTD 
Adjusters International 
126 Business Park Drive 
Utica, NY 13501 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
The follow letter is to express my sincerely appreciation for the good job 
that was performed within my case. I would highly recommend this 
exceptional company. Thank you for the relief that you have brought me 
during this stressful situation. 
 
 
Sincerely, 


